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[bookmark: _GoBack]CANCELLATION OF DECEMBER 5, 2018,  REGULAR MEETING

CONNECTICUT PORT AUTHORITY
BOARD OF DIRECTORS



WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2018 (12:00 P.M.)





THE DECEMBER 5TH, 2018 REGULAR MEETING OF THE CONNECTICUT PORT AUTHORITY BOARD OF DIRECTORS IS

CANCELLED.



ATTEST:

SCOTT BATES, CHAIRMAN
18461512-v3
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